
 

 

 

 

 

 

CURRICULUM AND PROGRAM REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 

Report to Academic Council 

at its meeting of June 17, 2014 
 

   

1. Bachelor of Arts in Adult Education and Digital Technology—Name Change and Major Program 

Modification 

The Curriculum and Program Review Committee recommends: 

That Academic Council approve the name change  from Bachelor of Arts in Adult 

Education and Digital Technology to Bachelor of Arts in Educational Studies and Digital 

Technology and the creation of two specializations within the program (Adult Education 

and Digital Technology and Early Childhood Studies). 

The Faculty of Education has put forward a proposal for major program modifications to an 

existing program, the current BA in Adult Education and Digital Technology (BA AEDT).  The 

Faculty is proposing to rename the program to the Bachelor of Arts in Educational Studies and 

Digital Technology (BA ESDT) and offer two specializations:  Adult Education and Digital 

Technology, and Early Childhood Studies in order to broaden the array of program options 

available to undergraduate students.  The overall learning outcomes for the program remain the 

same and only four new courses are required. The detailed proposal is attached as Appendix A.     

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


